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FALL 2017

The normal quantity of Regional, Section, Local Bulletins and News-—
letters have been received, recorded and filed.

I was able to fill requests for information from Kathy Egerer,
President, HIPS and Phil Williams, Rockytop Gardens.

Work is continuing on the Bulletin Index project, although interrupted
by bloom season, as well as the attempt to collect all of the Larry Harder
slide collection. Bob Hollingworth, (Siberian), Tom Gormley (Median 50
issue) have sent the slides which they held and Jerry Hoke has indicated thet
he has 6 boxes of slides ranging from 27 to 34 pounds each ready to be
shipped. There is one other source that is being pursued which when received
should complete the collection.

It is assumed that the Jerry Hoke group is a collection of all types of
plant subjects in which Larry was interested. That will require searching
through each box to separate out the iris. The question then is “Should the
Library separate out the others into separate groups and make an attempt to
contact the representative societies as to their possible interest?”.

Respectfully submitted,

Dave Silverberg
A.I.S. Librarian



